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August 19, 2024 

Notice of Member Vote 

Nak’azdli Whut’en Trust Amendments 
September 19, 2024 

 

Information Meeting: September 19th at the Kwah Hall 

Vote: September 19, 2024 to October 3, 2024 

The Trustees of the Nak’azdli Whut’en Trust invite all members to attend an information session on 

September 19th at 10:00 am at Kwah Hall to hear a presentation and ask questions on the proposed 

amendments to the 2016 Nak’azdli Whut’en Trust Agreement. Voting will be open right after the 

presentation for a two-week period to allow for mail in ballots.  

Members that are unable to attend the information meeting can view the documents on this website 

and can mail or email their vote by the due date of October 3, 2024. Decisions will be by a majority vote 

of those Members who cast a vote, and we need a minimum of 25% of members who are eligible to 

vote to cast a ballot for the vote to pass. 

The following documents are included: 

1. Schedule A – lists the amendments to the Trust Agreement  

2. Questions and Answers 

3. Trust Agreement before Amendments 

4. Trust Agreement after Amendments 

If you have any questions, please email Lauretta Prince, Trust Chair, at: 

nakazdlitrust@nakazdliwhuten.ca 

Thank you from the Trust Committee of the Nak’azdli Whut’en Trust: 

Lauretta Prince, Trustee     

Rhoda Greg, Trustee     

Rosemarie Sam, Trustee 

Rolene Sam, Trustee 

Iliah Prince, Trustee 

 Carl Leon, Elder Representative 

 Kyra Martin, Youth Representative 

 Vickie Whitehead, Trust Administrator 

Sooniyah “Wa’ ts’oole’ 
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